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BY EMAIL 

March 7, 2024 

Gordon M. Nettleton 
Partner | Associé  
McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
PO Box 48, Suite 5300 
Toronto ON M5K 1E6 
gnettleton@mccarthy.ca     
 
Dear Mr. Nettleton:  

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 
Application for Leave to Construct - Waasigan Project  
OEB File Number: EB-2023-0198 
 

On February 2, 2024, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued Procedural Order No. 4 
for the above-noted proceeding which, among other things, provided an opportunity for 
Hydro One to file a reply submission with the OEB and serve them on intervenors by 
March 6, 2024. 

In its letter dated March 6, 2024, counsel for Hydro One, requested an extension of time 
to March 8, 2024 to file its reply submission.  

The OEB approves the extension request. 

Yours truly,  

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
 
c:  Monica Caceres, Hydro One Networks Inc., Assistant General Counsel  
 Carla Molina, Hydro One Networks Inc., Senior Regulatory Coordinator 
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